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Hi
I am a resident of  and support all the provisions of the Otham Neighbourhood Plan
except those that accept the building of Land West of Church Road which is currently going to a
public enquiry. Hopefully the enquiry can reject the current application and the local plan can be
updated to ensure a proper open space is maintained between Otham and Downswood and the
views of the North Downs are maintained.
There is a lot of detailed work here but in summary my support is to:

Retain the open spaces described as important by the plan.
Develop and improve PROW so that walking and cycling can be used more extensively as
an alternative to use of the private car on already over crowded roads.
Limit development as much as possible as existing development has already gone way
beyond what would be sensible in a rural location like this.

Regards
Duncan Edwards
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